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1. QUESTION FROM SHEILA FAIRFIELD TO THE DEPUTY LEADER AND 

CABINET MEMBER FOR HOUSING MANAGEMENT 
  
 Would the cabinet member for housing confirm that the promised security works 

on the Four Squares Estate will be completed across the whole estate as 
planned? 

  
 RESPONSE 
  
 Due to overspending and decisions made before May 2010 there is no current 

funding for security works in the current two year programme through to 2012.  
The priorities for future investment in the council’s stock will be considered by 
the cabinet in November 2010, including these security works.  Residents will be 
fully consulted, between November and February 2011 with a final post 
consultation report back to the cabinet in April 2011 to enable future investment 
programmes to be finalised.  You will be able to feed in your views into this wider 
consultation before the future programme is agreed by cabinet. 


